
Comment for planning application 23/00853/OUT
Application Number 23/00853/OUT

Location Land East Of Warwick Road Drayton Warwick Road Banbury

Proposal Outline application for up to 170 dwellings (Use Class C3) with associated open space and
vehicular access off Warwick Road, Banbury; All matters reserved except for access

Case Officer Richard Greig  
 

Organisation
Name Cheryl Rochford

Address 37 Hillside Close,Banbury,OX16 9YT

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments I object to the planning permission to build houses behind the Nickling Place houses because 
you will end up merging Hanwell to the Hanwell Village. People moved to the village to get 
away from the busy and chaotic town life not to be involved in it. People also move to the 
villages to enjoy the peaceful quiet life and the nice green scenery surrounding the village.  
 
I also object to the planning permission to build houses because you are ruining wildlife 
homes in these fields when we are supposed to be protecting the wildlife. I live on Cherwell 
Heights Estate and since the planning permission was agreed to build the house on 
Bankside, we have had so many foxes running around the Cherwell Heights Estate trying to 
find food and a suitable home for them and their family. The foxes are now finding it difficult 
to get food and have been fighting with themselves. I say this because it was witnessed 
outside my home. Foxes were loudly fighting outside my window and at the time, I thought 
they were fighting for territory but the next morning, one of the foxes was found dead on 
the lawn half eaten. How is it right to take away these foxes their homes and feeding 
grounds, just so someone can get rich by build houses on the land. 
 
I hope you do not agree to this planning permission because it wont be long before there is 
no green scenery and no wildlife to watch whilst taking a walk through the public foot paths 
 
Kind Regards 
Cheryl 
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